
Saint Mark Presbyterian Church will be collecting new COATS to 

be donated to Montgomery County Coalition for the Homeless. 

 

 

New COATS / Outerwear needed 

Male & Female Adult and Children sizes 

New COATS will be donated to MCCH for the residents at Seneca 

Heights Apartments – serving 40 single adults and 17 families. 

 

Please bring your donations to Saint Mark Presbyterian by 

Sunday December 13, 2015. 

 

Contact Mary Casper, Elder for Local Mission  

301-456-4723  // Casper219@aol.com 

*************************************** 

http://www.mcch.net/ 

Check out the MCCH website for more opportunities to serve 

 

mailto:Casper219@aol.com
http://www.mcch.net/

